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Washington should not be following any other state when it comes to electric vehicles.
Washingtonians will buy electric vehicles if and when it makes sense for them and their families.
Not because an unelected board in California says so. You are not going to tell your constituents
when they have to buy an electric vehicle. The replacement batteries are in the tens of thousands of
dollars and no one will want to spend that kind of money. The cars will be ditched in junk yards in
half the time of a regular car. This is not at all environmental. you must change this terribly
misguided law


